


















  Joseph Petraglia

From: j42662018@yahoo.com
Sent: Wednesday, September 27, 2023 12:14 PM
To: Joseph Petraglia
Cc: 'Elizabeth Holloway'
Subject: [e] Variance request for Holloway, 14830 N. Bayshore Dr.

Hello Joe.

Thank you for your time today. Per your request, we request to reduce the rear setback to be 15 

feet. 

Thank you,
Jason Holloway 
704-787-1119
Disclaimer: Under Florida law (Florida Statute 668.6076), email addresses are public records. If you do not 
want your email address released in response to a public records request, please do not send electronic mail 
to the City of Madeira Beach. Instead, contact the appropriate department/division.
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